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Regent Seven Seas Cruises Schedules
Conference Call with Holders of Its Senior
Secured Notes
MIAMI--(BUSINESS WIRE)-- Regent Seven Seas Cruises (“Seven Seas Cruises S. DE
R.L.” or the “Company”) today scheduled its quarterly conference call with holders of the
Company’s Senior Secured Notes to discuss first quarter 2012 financial results. The
conference call will take place on Tuesday, May 15, 2012, at 11:00 am (ET). Holders of the
notes wishing to participate should contact Jason Worth at 305-514-2245 to register and
receive dial-in information.

About Regent Seven Seas Cruises

Regent Seven Seas Cruises is the world’s most inclusive luxury cruise line. Fares include
all-suite accommodations, round-trip air, highly personalized service, acclaimed cuisine, fine
wines and spirits, sightseeing excursions in every port, a pre-cruise luxury hotel package
and gratuities. Three award-winning, all-suite vessels, Seven Seas Mariner, Seven Seas
Voyager, and Seven Seas Navigator, are among the most spacious at sea and visit more
than 300 destinations around the globe.

About Prestige Cruise Holdings

Prestige Cruise Holdings (PCH) is the parent company of Oceania Cruises and Regent
Seven Seas Cruises. PCH manages select assets in Apollo Management's cruise
investment portfolio and is led by Chairman & CEO Frank J. Del Rio and President & COO
Kunal S. Kamlani. PCH is the market leader in the upper-premium and luxury segments of
the cruise industry with over 6,400 berths between the Oceania Cruises and Regent Seven
Seas Cruises brands.
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